
LMS PAC Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, January 10, 2023

5:30PM
Media Center

Future PAC Dates: February 7th, March 14th
Attendees: Mr. Black (principal), Emily Donovan (PAC President), David Donovan (7th),
Courtney Hanley (6th), Iris King (7th), Debbie Parker (7th)

New Items:
1. County PAC President December Meeting Minutes

a. Minutes were reviewed.
2. 2023/24 School Calendar (Review options) Vote

a. After a healthy debate, parents unanimously voted to approve the January
calendar option.

3. Upcoming Title 1 Nights
a. Next Title 1 Night will be a Talent Show sponsored by Ms. Waddle sometime in

early March. Attendees will take a quick survey before entering the venue for the
talent show.

4. Sensory Rooms/Resources
a. LMS had a sensory room years ago. When Mr. Black became principal he

assumed the school still had this room. It appears it was removed. He is working
to get those resources back to LMS. There was a discussion on where a sensory
room needs to be located and what interim options can be created for the
remainder of the school year. Mr. Black will talk to Quinlan about options.

Ongoing Items:
1. Safety During Crisis & Reunification updates

a. The front of the website has been updated with easy access to this document
provided by the county.

2. Volunteer process/program updates
a. Parents discussed ways to become more involved with the academic needs of

the school, or how to support teachers more during the school day outside of
Booster and PTSO volunteer opportunities.

b. Debbie volunteered to create a survey to poll teachers on some of their most
important needs and better understand if they could use support.

3. Grant writing updates
a. Outdoor Classrooms
b. Waiting on Mr. Black for our next meeting to move forward on this project.

4. Cafeteria upgrades

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1g3wri9O8FAJNup1NbD2PvkEfoszJxyonIfTZcuBpqsc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10UHodJ-3v60AMZZhxphXgkX1vjoPktLTHRaXbuSfaoQ/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxniQHK9gQGE_LL_7AIOqsOTbQItMDKfb-koOIFXLIn_-DYg/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RDsES1zrmnRSmTj9pBAGwq7b87pRsh3A/view?usp=sharing
https://www.bcswan.net/volunteer
https://www.outdoorheritage.nc.gov/grants/


a. New furniture has been ordered and will arrive at the end of the school year. Mr.
Black has a supply of circular tops in storage so the custodial team can change
out broken seats immediately. This is the solution for the rest of the school year.

5. Fresh air time
a. Low-performing schools cannot offer recess. We are in a holding pattern until we

can improve our test scores.

County PAC Requests:

None at this time.


